
                                                                            
                                      

                                                                                                      
 

 

 

 Desert Rats Association Data Privacy Policy – Dated 21 May 2018 
 
To comply with The General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), the Desert Rats Association 
(7th Armoured Division Memorial Thetford) have created a policy for the Association to bring in 
line with this new legislation. 
 

1) Contact details, name, postal address, email address and/or telephone numbers are 

solely for the use of the Association. 

 

2) The Association will use these contact details for the specific purpose of notifying 

members or upcoming events, newsletters, and other information the Association may 

feel its members need to be aware of. 

 
3) Members Contact Details will not be shared with 3rd parties without the members 

permission. 

 
4) By joining the Association, a member agrees to be contacted by either email and/or 

post, unless otherwise advised, on the membership form. 

Existing members have been contacted by email and/or post and requested to notify the 
Association Membership Secretary of their preferred communication preferences. 
 
 
 
Simon Copley-Smith 
 
Chairman – Desert Rats Association 
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